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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

APRIL

The last day to register for the Student Success Instructor Work-
shop April 30 - May 2 at UCC and May 10 - 12 in Williams Lake

April 27

AE 108, 7 pm

lan Wallace, award-winning Canadian Author/illustrator of chil-
dren's literature, will speak about his work.

Registrars Office, 9 am
Summer Session course registrations begin.

April 29 » <
A126,7 -9 pm

A.LT. Divisions: Career Information Night for High School stu-
dents, teachers and parents. Tours of all trades programs
included. All members of the UCC community are invited to
attend.

4 How Busy? .
4 Library Hours
4 College Games Coordinator

May 7 ¢ Recycling Tips
Women Do Math: A conference on scientific careers for young :
women v

4 Language Lab
May 8
Williams Lake

UCC Board Meeting 4 Soccer Academy
The Board will meet with the UNBC Board of Governors

4 Bouncin' Baby

¢ Club Ed Lottery
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How Busy?

Every department has been more
than busy this semeSter, but in the
counselling department they have the
numbers to illustrate the point.

Over the two month period of
January - February 1992, Academic
Advisors handled 1,096 student
appointments, Counsellors saw 529
students on issues ranging from
Career Counselling to personal crisis,
and the department receptionist/
secretary handled 3,150 telephone
. inquiries, and 1,273 general inquiries

at the counter.

To help meet the overload of
‘Summer Session’ and the Registra-
tions in June-July, the department is
pleased to welcome former Open
Learning Agency Advisor Charlene
Munro (formerly Lorenz) on a tempo-
rary appointment. Many program
chairs probably remember Charlene
for the excellent work she did in
liaising with UCC programs from her
old OLA office at the KTEC location -

“downtown. That office is now closed
as OLA has reduced regional services.

¢

Library Hours

Library hours will change slightly at
the end of this month.

Regular hours will be maintained
until the last day of exams, following
which the Library will be closed for
inventory from April 25 - May 1.

On another note, the Library can
process copyright requests for faculty.
A few weeks are required to obtain

prior written permission from publish-
ers, so please get your requests for
class handouts, library reserves and
lab manuals out early. Call the Library
Secretary (5300) for details.

¢

College Games Coordi-
nator

Jo-Anne Rocque is the new College
Games Coordinator at UCC. She will
work with all departments of UCC and
the Canada Games Society to produce
a College support plan for the '93
Canada Games.

Jo-Anne has worked with the hotel
industry, the Expo 86 Corporation, a
well known management consultant
firm, the Pacific National Exhibition
and UBC, participating organizing a
wide range of significant events and
activities. She holds Bachelor of Arts
and Bachelor of Education Degrees,
and a Diploma in Hospitality/Tourism
Administration.

Recycling Tips

Itisn’t easy being green. Inan
effort to assist you in your recycling
efforts, the UCC Recycling Committee
has a few suggestions.

» J&M Plastik Recycling Depot, at
1216 D Battle Street (across from
1.C.B.C.), will gladly acéept clean

.plastic jugs, containers and bottles.

Some examples include milk jugs, ice
cream pails, juice jugs, softener
boitles, detergent bottles, dish soap
bottles, cottage cheese tubs, plastic
hangers and lawn chairs, and acrylic.

» For the first time, the college will
be participating in the city wide Trash
Bash program. If you're interested in
helping clean up our campus, meet in
front of the Clocktower at 10 am on
Friday, May 1.

Language Lab

Micheline Pellerin, Coordinator for
Modern Languages, made a presenta-
tion to SFU's French Department last
month on UCC’s language lab, how we
use it, how the students like it, and the
cost involved in putting one together.

SFU will use that information to get
a similar lab off the ground.

¢

Soccer Academy

The B.C. Soccer Association has
selected UCC as the site for one of the
five major Summer Soccer Academy
‘92 programs.

Traditionally, four major programs
have been held each year at
Shawanigan Lake, but a fifth session,
for boys and girls aged 11-16 will
come to Cariboo, June 28 - July 3.

The addition of this summer soccer
program is recognition of the excellent

facilities offered here, and the first of
several major soccer events in 1992.
UCC will host the Canadian College
Soccer National Championships next
fall.

Bouncin’ Baby

Congratulations to Gail Lyons
(Admissions) who gave birth April 14
to a 7 pound, 3 ounce boy. Brenden
Michael and Mom are healthy and

happy.

Club Ed Lottery

The recent winners of the $732
jackpot are Larry Xiong (Institutional
Evaluation), James Anderson
(Williams Lake), and Don Campbell
(Food Training).



